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                                                                                                                    Buenos Aires, February 9th 2024 

 

Dr. Andrzej S Tarnawski 

Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

Dear Dr. Tarnawski,   

Enclosed please find the revised version of our manuscript entitled “Omics-based biomarkers as useful 

tools in Metabolic dysfunction-associated steatotic liver disease (MASLD) clinical practice: How far are 

we?”. The authors are deeply grateful for the reviewers’ comments and thorough suggestions to improve 

the manuscript.  

We made the necessary modifications in the manuscript to improve the English. However, we don’t have 

the resources to pay for a native speaker service. Argentina is currently going through a severe financial 

crisis, and all services from abroad are practically impossible for us to pay for since there are a lot of 

restrictions on using foreign currencies.  

However, we are confident that the article improved much after the peer review and even more after 

improving its grammar. 

I hope you understand this situation, and we are more than open to discussing it further. 

 

Awaiting your kind reply, I remain respectfully yours. 

 

Julieta Trinks, M.D., Ph.D. 

Instituto de Medicina Traslacional e Ingeniería Biomédica (IMTIB) 

CONICET- Instituto Universitario del Hospital Italiano (IUHI) - Hospital Italiano de Buenos Aires (HIBA) 

Potosí 4240 (C1199ACL) 

Buenos Aires, ARGENTINA 

Tel: +54-11-49459-0200 ext. 4981 

E-mail: julieta.trinks@hospitalitaliano.org.ar 
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